
 
7th March 2025 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents/ Carers  
 
I am writing to inform you that we are offering students in Year 11 the opportunity to spend some 
additional time in school on Monday 7th – Wednesday 9th April 2025.  
 
We have put together a programme of subject-based revision sessions over these three days, 
designed to positively engage children across the range of their curriculum subjects. These sessions 
have been planned in order to prepare students for their terminal examinations. We, as a school, 
see this as a good opportunity to provide additional support for our Year 11 students.  
 
Attendance is optional and students who do not attend will not miss out on any planned curriculum 
delivery; this will take place during term time as normal. The activities delivered during these three 
days will be subject-based revision sessions. Each day will start at 8.45am and consist of three 
different subject-based sessions lasting one hour and 15 minutes each, with 2x fifteen-minute 
breaks between sessions 1 and 2, and 2 and 3. All days will end at 1pm.  A timetable of these 
sessions may be found on the following page of this letter so you can see which sessions are being 
offered and when. 
 
The school canteen will not be open for the three days so students will need to bring their own 
snacks and drinks for the day. Students do not need to wear school uniform. Students can choose 
to attend any of the three days offered.  
 
Please complete the MS forms below to register your child to participate by 3.00pm on 
Wednesday 2nd April 2025. There is one form for each day to complete if your child is participating. 
Students can attend one, two or all the sessions on each day.  
 
07/04/25 
08/04/25 
09/04/25 
 
You do not need to complete the forms if your child is not participating in one, two or all the days 
specified. All students that have registered to take part will be met on the arrival at school on each 
day and directed to their first activity for the day. It is important all students arrive between 
8.30am and 8.40am, accessing the school site via the Bobmore Lane entrance. Any questions 
please email info@gms.bucks.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your support in helping your child achieve their very best. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs V Bennett 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uQGgjJVgKEGfA5qsyTZQCJlofG4jY_ZPsDOKVSuURk1UMTlCRVZENFNVTTNDQlJIMVRCVFhMRkQyRS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uQGgjJVgKEGfA5qsyTZQCJlofG4jY_ZPsDOKVSuURk1UNlpEWTdNS0xDVlBIQTgyNzlURk1PVDRLSi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uQGgjJVgKEGfA5qsyTZQCJlofG4jY_ZPsDOKVSuURk1UQjNMWU8ySk41TFlJSDNQVjgwWEI0QlpWRi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uQGgjJVgKEGfA5qsyTZQCJlofG4jY_ZPsDOKVSuURk1UMTlCRVZENFNVTTNDQlJIMVRCVFhMRkQyRS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uQGgjJVgKEGfA5qsyTZQCJlofG4jY_ZPsDOKVSuURk1UMTlCRVZENFNVTTNDQlJIMVRCVFhMRkQyRS4u
mailto:info@gms.bucks.sch.uk


Acting Key Stage 4 Director of Learning 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


